
 GDPR and our Promise

​W e have recently written by email to all club members asking for their confirmation that we may retain their 

personal data securely on computer. We are grateful for all those of you who have replied and would urge anyone 

who has not yet done to reply so that we may comply with the new legislation.

W e are taking this opportunity to reconfirm that we will never use your data other than to communicate with you 

matters of interest to club members.

W e further promise that your data will never be passed to any third party and will always be kept as securely as 

possible. Should any member wish to opt out of our holding their data we shall remove it on request.


